
 

 

Notice Date:  July 2, 2024 
To:   Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  CareSource Partnering with LIBERTY Dental Plan 
Effective Date: January 1, 2025 
 
Summary 
We are pleased to announce an exciting new partnership between CareSource and LIBERTY Dental 
Plan (“LIBERTY”) for Georgia Medicaid members beginning Jan. 1, 2025, pending the Department of 
Community Health’s (DCH’s) approval. This collaboration is part of our ongoing commitment to support 
our valued Oral Health Care providers with enhanced network offerings and an improved experience.  
 
LIBERTY has 15 years of experience serving over 2.7 million Medicaid Managed Care members in 
Florida, Oklahoma, California and Nevada. Their unique care management model enables them to care 
for both children and adults, including pregnant women and those with special needs. In addition to 
administration, LIBERTY also brings care management and a dental home model.  
 
Impact 
In order to continue seeing CareSource Medicaid members for dental and oral health care, providers 
must participate with LIBERTY Dental Plan.  
 
Action may be required with the LIBERTY contracting department to ensure continued relationship with 
CareSource’s Georgia Medicaid members. You will receive further instructions with LIBERTY in the 
coming months.  
 
Questions? 
If you have any questions regarding this program or participation in the LIBERTY Dental Plan network, 
please contact them by calling 1-888-352-7924 or emailing provider@libertydentalplan.com.  
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